
  Sept 03, 2021 

Peling Lam, UN House, Kawajangsa, Thimphu, Bhutan Telephone: +975-2-322424 323007 (direct line)    

 

 

 

Dear Secretary, 

 

Subject: Global Agriculture and Food Security Program 

 

I am pleased to confirm that the World Food Programme (WFP) in Bhutan assumes 

responsibility as the Technical Assistance Supervising Entity for the project Building 

Resilient Commercial Smallholder Agriculture. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Svante Helms, 
Head of Office 

WFP Country Office, Bhutan 

 

 

 

The Honourable Kesang Deki (Ms.) 
Secretary 
Ministry of Finance 
Royal Government of Bhutan 
 

 

Copy for information to: 

 
The Chief, 
Policy and Planning Division 
Ministry of Agriculture,  
Royal Government of Bhutan 
 
The Secretary, 
Gross National Happiness Commission Secretariat 
Royal Government of Bhutan 
 
Dy. Regional Director, 
WFP Regional Bureau for Asia and the Pacific 
Bangkok, Thailand 


